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ASTM consensus has not yet been obtained on this information letter.  An appropriate ASTM ballot will 
be issued in order to achieve such consensus. 
 
 
TO:  High Temperature Cyclic Durability Mailing List 
 
SUBJECT: One Quart Test Oil EOT Save Requirement Dropped 
 
 
 At the November 3, 2004 High Temperature Cyclic Durability Surveillance Panel meeting, the 
panel approved a motion to revise the oil drain procedure so that it is no longer necessary to save one 
quart of test oil at the end of test.  A revised Section 11.3.3 of Test Method D 5579 is attached.  The 
effective date for this change is November 3, 2004.  
 
 

 
 
 
Brian Koehler John L. Zalar 
Chairman  Administrator 
HTCT Surveillance Panel ASTM Test Monitoring Center 
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(Revises Test Method D 5579-04) 
 
 
11.3.3 Drain the test oil from the transmission and heater. 

 
 

 


